
I have 6 different homes that I rent out. Continued regulation will make me want to sell and most likely 
they will be taken off the rental market. This will make it even harder for renters to find places to live. Face 
the facts. If you make it harder on land lords they will ceased to exist. Here in Douglas County we Oppose 
HB2004-A.  

 


